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Quidditch	Clinic	at	Franklin	Branch	-	Date	Change	
Teens	and	Tweens	Invited	to	Learn	How	to	Play	the	Game		

	
FRANKLIN,	Ind.	–	Due	to	the	weather,	the	Quidditch	Clinic	at	the	Franklin	Branch	has	been	
postponed	until	the	Feb.	3	snow	date.		
	
Are	you	a	Seeker	or	Keeper?	Maybe	a	Chaser?	Tweens	and	Teens	(ages	12-17)	are	invited	to	
come	learn	how	to	play	this	Harry	Potter-inspired	sport	from	the	Ball	State	Quidditch	Team	-	this	
year's	Great	Lakes	Regional	Quidditch	Champions!	Sorry,	no	flying	allowed!			
	
For	more	information,	please	contact	Adult	and	Teens	Services	Librarian,	Kelly	Staten	at	317-
738-2833	or	kstaten@jcplin.org.	Visit	our	website	at	pageafterpage.org/programs	to	register.		
	
If	you	would	like	to	get	in	contact	with	the	Ball	State	Quidditch	team,	please	
email	bsuquidditch@gmail.com	or	message	them	via	their	Facebook	page.	
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